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Anyone using the title "acupuncturist" should be under the same guidelines i.e. a degree in
Acupuncture or grandfathering as per the Act.
 
If patients of medical practitioners who receive actupuncture are able to use the public medibank
system to claim for their consultation then so should  registered acupuncturists with the Chinese
Registration Board.
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